CORRESPONDENCE

FEB 02, 2017

DOCUMENT NO. 01274-17
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 8:25 AM

To: ‘Gary Letchford'

Subject: RE: Rate increases for Utilities, Inc in Seminole county Florida

Good morning Mr. Letchford,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101-WS and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Gary Letchford [mailto:gary@topsusa.com]

Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 7:45 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: FW: Rate increases for Utilities, Inc in Seminole county Florida

RE: Doc #160101-WS
To Whom it may concern:

It has been brought to my attention that Utilities, Inc. seems to think that they can raise rates on everyone to pay for
someone else’s updates.

| suspect our system is fairly up to date, but they want to have us pay for areas where repairs are badly
needed. Whoever is connected to the badly needed areas should be the people to pay for the improvements.

Apparently the administration of Utilities, Inc. has spent some time with Fidel Castrol and perhaps the admin of the
country of Venezuela. FLASH! This is not Cuba or Venezula. We are not part of a communist country.

Please require that the people where the improvements are needed (and they should be needed, not just a whim of
Utilities, Inc.) pay for the improvements. We will pay for unincorporated Seminole county improvements only.

Very Sincerely,
Gary L. Letchford

214 Tollgate Trail
Longwood, FL 32750
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